
 
 

Charities Working Together To 
Support British Food And Farming 

 

Blogs, Events and 
AFCP’s Annual Review 2022-2023 

 
In the last few months we have shared some further blogs and hosted our National 

Forum. Find out more about these alongside AFCP’s Annual Review 2022-2023 
 

 
 
Prof. Stuart Reid is 
appointed to the AFCP 
Board of Directors 
 
The AFCP AGM was held on 
1st November 2023. Prof. 
Stuart Reid, President & 
Principal of the Royal 
Veterinary College, to the 
AFCP Board of Directors. 
 
Read more... 

 
 
Inter-Row Cultivation and 
Arable Black-Grass 
Control 
 
Will Smith explains about 
the potential for inter-row 
cultivation to contribute to 
the control of black-grass in 
arable production systems. 
 
Read more.... 

 
 
AFCP/HAU Conference: 
Animal Science – 
Addressing Current 
Challenges 
 
The AFCP National Forum 
was held as a joint event 
with Harper Adams 
University, a full day of 
discussion and networking 
around animal science 
challenges. 
 
Read more... 
 

 

In Other News 
 
Clean Water Project 
David Jones, Manager of Morley Farms Ltd, explains more about this project which 
aims to ensure water leaving the farm is as clean as when it arrived. Read more. 
 
Cultivations and Carbon 
Ana Prada Barrio, PhD student at Harper Adams University, shares results and 
plans for the 10-year Traffic and Tillage project. Read more.   
 
Your Contributions Welcome 
Would you like to share a blog or opinion piece? Please get in touch with Kathryn to 
discuss options. Email Kathryn@KathrynGreen.co.uk  
 
 
 

https://www.afcp.org.uk/news
https://www.afcp.org.uk/node/336
https://www.afcp.org.uk/node/332
https://www.afcp.org.uk/node/331
https://www.afcp.org.uk/node/333
mailto:Kathryn@KathrynGreen.co.uk


AFCP Student Forum 2024 
Our next AFCP Student Forum will be in March 2024 and plans are well underway. If 
you haven’t been contacted directly and would like to find out more, please email 
Kathryn@KathrynGreen.co.uk  
 
AFCP AGM 2023 
On 1st November 2023, the AFCP AGM formally adopted the Annual Report and 
Accounts for the year to 31st March 2023. Changes to subscription rates were 
agreed and Prof. Stuart Reid was appointed to the Board of Trustees. 
 
 
 

 

 
Follow Us! 

 
Keep up to date with 

the latest from us. 
 

wwww.afcp.org.uk 
 

 
  

 
 
Find out more about our services. 
 
AFCP Contacts 
Graham Jellis (Chairman): graham.jellis@gmail.com 
Michaela Canham (Company Secretary): CoSec@afcp.org.uk 
Kathryn Green (Charities Coordination Director): 
Kathryn@KathrynGreen.co.uk    

Board Directors 
Bob Bansback, Gordon Bennett, 
Geoff Dodgson, Ian Munnery, 
Jim Orson, Alex Payne, 
Stuart Reid, Jim Stevens 

 
About Us 
AgriFood Charities Partnership (AFCP) is a registered company limited by guarantee in February 
2008 (6510709) and became a registered charity in June 2015 (Registered Charity No 1162177). The 
Board and its Directors and advisors represent a range of charities and organisation across the UK. 
Registered Office:  Morley Business Centre, Morley, Norfolk, NR18 9DF. 
 

You have received this email because you have subscribed to the AgriFood Charities Partnership. 
If you no longer wish to receive emails, please e-mail cosec@afcp.org.uk 
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